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Decision:  Property Tax Exemption – Municipal Capital Facilities Designation – Multiple 
Locations 

At its meeting of January 18, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the 
staff report, as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1. Authorize staff to proceed with an application for MCF designation for property 

tax exemption for TTC occupied properties and premises listed in Attachment 1 
(identified locations) and future eligible locations; and 

 
 
 
2. Delegate authority to staff to execute all necessary agreements related to the 

MCF application and designation process in a form satisfactory to TTC’s Head of 
Legal and General Counsel, as necessary, for the identified and future eligible 
locations”. 

 
 
 
 

               

 




